
NOTICE OF GENERAL PRIMARY/ NONPARTISAN/ 

GENERAL & SPECIAL ELECTION 

TO THE QUALIFIED VOTERS OF 

CAMDEN COUNTY, GA 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT ON THE  

24TH DAY OF MAY, 2022 

A GENERAL PRIMARY ELECTION/NONPARTISAN/GENERAL & SPECIAL ELECTION 

 WILL BE HELD AT ALL REGULAR POLLING PLACES IN  

ALL ELECTION PRECINCTS OF CAMDEN COUNTY, GA 

 

ALL PRECINCTS WILL BE OPEN FROM 7:00 A.M. 

UNTIL 7:00 P.M. OR UNTIL THE LAST PERSON  

IN LINE AT 7:00 P.M. HAS VOTED. 

 

FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CALL 912-576-3245 

Shannon B. Nettles, Elections Supervisor 

  

 


